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School Dismissal Manager 

 

Avon District Calendar 2022-2023
PGS Minute
March 
8   Report Cards Available On Powerschool 8:00 am
9   Early Dismissal 11:50 am Parent Conferences
10  Early Dismissal 11:50 am Parent Conferences
12  Daylight Savings Begin
17  No School - Professional Development
21  Board of Education Meeting 7:00 pm AHS
21-30  Boosterthon
30  Boosterthon Fun Run

            

From the Principals:  
REPORT CARDS
It’s hard to imagine that March is here and we have 
come to our second set of report cards and 
conferences. On Wednesday morning at 8:00 AM, 
parents/guardians will be able to log into PowerSchool 
to view and print a copy of their child’s report card.  
Click the following link for instructions on how to view 
them  Viewing Report Cards Please see attached letter 
regarding an overview of our K-4 Report Card. This 
may be helpful for new parents.  Report Card Letter 
Thursday, March 9th and Friday, March 10th will be half 
days of school to accommodate parent teacher 
conferences. It is our hope that each child will have a 
conference so that our teachers can keep families up to 
date and identify areas to focus on for the remainder of 
the school year. If you do not have a conference time 
set up, we encourage you to contact your child’s 
teacher as soon as possible to arrange one. Our 
Unified Arts teachers are also happy to meet with 
parents/guardians to answer questions and/or share an 
update on their child’s progress. A letter from our UA 
team can be found Here  . Families are asked to make 
an appointment with their child’s UA teacher(s) due to 
the large number of students they teach. Our staff 
appreciates you taking the time out to meet with us and 
we look forward to seeing you next week
PLACEMENT LETTERS
This is also the time when we invite you to share your 
thoughts about your child’s learning style as we prepare 
for next year’s class placement in the spring.  While 
placement is an educational decision, we value 
parental input regarding the strengths and challenges 
that are unique to your child, the type of environment 
they learn best in, and any situations that we should be 
aware of that may impact them having a productive and 
rewarding school year.  Individual request for specific 
teachers will not be considered.  While a placement 
letter is not required, we invite you to write one for the 
2023-2024 school year if you choose and send it 
attention of Dianne Anderson, or by email to 
danderson@avon.k12.ct.us.  Letters are due no later 
than April 21st.  Communication received after that date 
will not be considered for placement.                        
                                          ~ Mrs. Borio and Mrs. Buckle

                                   

 

                              

 

    

 

               

Boosterthon:  Boosterthon is almost here! Mark your 
calendars for the PGS Fun Run fundraiser kicking off 
soon!  Important Dates:  Kickoff March 21, 2023
Fun Run Event March 30, 2023, 
Click  HERE  for details.

We Are Lucky For Pets:  Please send in a photo 
of your child(ren) and their pet by March 6th. All photos 
will be displayed in the front hallway bulletin board.  
Please do not send in a photo bigger than a 3 x 5 or
 4 x 6. 

Lt. Computing Challenge:   The Lt. Governor's 
Computing Challenge is a statewide coding competition 
for Connecticut students  Please click on the following 
link to learn more about this:  Lt. Governor’s 
Computing Challenge

                             PURCHASE YOUR COPY  OF
                                 THE 2022-23 PGS 
                                YEARBOOK TODAY!
A wonderful year to celebrate and remember a year full 
of PGS memories all in one book! Receive a full color 
picture collage of activities from throughout the year. 
There is a limited quantity of yearbooks available, and 
we SOLD OUT last year!  If you do not pre-order a 
yearbook, there may not be any left at the end of the 
school year for purchase!  Yearbooks will be delivered 
the last week of school. 
3/1 - 3/31 = $22
4/1 - 4/30 = $27 Don't miss out! Click Here to order

Lucky For Pets Fundraiser:  The Community 
Council is accepting donations for two different animal 
rescues for the until March 15, 2023 .  Please click on 
the following link for details:  Lucky For Pets

Menu Change:  Hot lunch on Monday, March 6, 2023 
will be Croissant Breakfast Sandwiches: Croissant, egg, 
(Chicken) sausage, and cheddar cheese.

Reminder:  Thursday, March 9 and Friday March 10 
are parent conferences we have early dismissal at 11:50 
am.  BREAKFAST WILL NOT BE SERVED, HOWEVER 
LUNCH WILL BE SERVED.   Your child may bring a 
lunch or order a lunch from our cafeteria.  Teachers will 
take orders in the morning for brown bagged options 
which will be: turkey, ham, or cheese sandwiches, 
accompanied by milk.  The lunches will be picked up 
between 10-11.
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